 CITY OF SALEM

HISTORICAL COMMISSION

Monday, April 15, 2019
CALL TO ORDER

The Historical Commission met on Monday, April 15, 2019 at the Bryan Bennett Library. Chairman Diane Eller called the meeting to order at 5:10 p.m. in the presence of commission members Luke Purcell, Betty Purcell, Don Mills and recording Secretary Courtney Mitchell.
APPROVAL OF MINUTES   

Luke Purcell made a motion to approve the Feb. 25, 2019 minutes. Don Mills seconded the motion. All members present were in favor and the motions carried.
TREASURER’S REPORT

Same
CORRESPONDENCE

None

BUSINESS
a. Museum: Diane Eller reported to the commission that Mark Decker had been in contact with her in regards to renting a space from Keith McNeil in the Orchard for a museum. Mark asked that they go before City Council to ask for support. All present commission members agreed that a long term lease is not a feasible situation with the limited amount of funds available. They also agreed not to go before CC as they were not in a position to make a presentation.
Luke Purcell said he is willing to ask Sheila (Strong) Mulvany about the possibility of selling her store on S. Broadway.
COMMISSION MEMBER’S REPORT
Diane Eller reported that the Bryan Home will be open for tours during the annual garden tour. She asked for volunteers to be available to be there & serve lemonade to guest. It will be June 22 from 11 a.m. – 1 p.m.
The commission also discussed the need for a written description of the tour & information about the Bryan Home. 

ADJOURNMENT 

Don Mills made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:58 p.m.
Recording Secretary

Courtney Mitchell
